Sent: 20/11/2020 9:40:59 PM
Subject: Submission: DA2020/1201

Dear Council,
We live on the rear property, at 105 Clontarf Street Seaforth NSW 2092.

The development at the rear of the property will massively encroach our privacy from our back
yard.

The proposed elevated balcony will allow them to pear into our back of the property even more.
Please take it into consideration.

Thanks for your time.
Kind Regards,
Lin

Contact: 0433488533



